
 
Malta, 24 April, 2018 

 

Kambi Group plc reschedules Annual General Meeting to 31 May 2018 

 

Today Kambi Group announces a rescheduling of its Annual General Meeting to 31 May 2018.  

A delay in finalising the resolutions has resulted in a very short timeframe for shareholders to 
register their attendance and/or appoint proxies at the AGM. 

In order to provide shareholders with sufficient time, the Board believes it is in the shareholders’ 
best interests for the meeting to be moved from 16 May 2018 as originally planned to a later 
date.  

The Annual General Meeting will be held on Thursday 31 May 2018 at 11.00 CET at Kambi, 
Wallingatan 2, 4th floor, 111 60 Stockholm. 
 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Kambi Group plc 

Kristian Nylen, Chief Executive Officer 

David Kenyon, Chief Financial Officer 

+44 203 617 7270 

www.kambi.com 

 

 

***ENDS*** 

 

About Kambi 

Kambi is a provider of premium sports betting services to licensed B2C gaming and gambling 

operators.  Kambi Group plc is listed on First North at Nasdaq Stockholm. Our services 

encompass a broad offering from frontend user interface through to odds compiling, customer 

intelligence and risk management, built on an in-house developed software platform. Kambi’s 17 

customers include Kindred Group, 888, Paf, Televisa, LeoVegas, Mr Green and Napoleon 

Games. Kambi employs more than 600 staff across offices in Malta (headquarters), Bucharest, 

London, Manila, Stockholm and Sydney.  

 

Kambi utilises a best of breed security approach.  Kambi is a member of WLA, EL, Cibelae and 

is eCOGRA and ISO 27001 certified.  Kambi Group plc is listed on First North at Nasdaq 

Stockholm under the symbol "KAMBI". The Company's Certified Advisor is Redeye AB. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=Wallingatan+2&entry=gmail&source=g
http://www.kambi.com/


 
 

The information in this report was sent for publication on Tuesday, 24th April 2018 at 14:30 CET 

by CEO Kristian Nylén.  

 

 

 


